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Gift In A Box Terms and Conditions 

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF USE CAREFULLY WHEN USING
THIS WEBSITE.

All users of this site agree that access to and use of this site is
subject to the following terms and conditions and other applicable laws.
If you do not agree to these terms and conditions, please do not use this

site.

COPYRIGHT
 Gift In A Box owns all content on this website, including but
not limited to text, graphics, or code, which is protected by
copyright laws in the United States and other countries. For
the sole purpose of placing an order with Gift In A Box or

purchasing Gift In A Box products, you are granted permission
to electronically copy and print portions of this website. You

are only allowed to view and, subject to any express
restrictions or limitations pertaining to particular content,
download or print portions of the content from the various
areas of the website for your own personal, non-commercial

use, as well as to place orders with Gift In A Box or purchase
Gift In A Box products. Unless Gift In A Box gives written

permission, the content of this website may not be used in any
other way, including but not limited to the reproduction,
distribution, display, or transmission. It is strictly

forbidden to resell our products using our images and content
without Gift In A Box's explicit written permission.

Additionally, you agree not to alter or remove any proprietary
notices from downloaded materials from the site.

TRADEMARKS 
Gift In A Box uses all of its trademarks, service marks, and

trade names on its website.

Effective:



GENERAL CONDITIONS
We reserve the right to deny service at any time for any
reason. You are aware that your content, including but not
limited to credit card information, may be transferred

unencrypted and involve: and adjustments to meet and adjust to
the technical specifications of connecting networks or

devices. Whenever it is transferred over networks, the credit
card information is always encrypted. Without our express
written permission, you agree not to reproduce, duplicate,

copy, sell, resell, or exploit any part of the Service, use of
the Service, access to the Service, or any contact on the
website through which the Service is provided. These Terms

will not be restricted or otherwise impacted in any way by the
use of headings in this agreement, which are merely for your

convenience.
CHANGES TO THE SERVICE AND PRICES

 The prices of our products can change at any time. We reserve
the right to modify or discontinue the Service—in whole or in

part—at any time without prior notice. If the Service is
changed, its price is changed, it is suspended, or it is

discontinued, we are not responsible to you or to any third
party.

 PRODUCTS OR SERVICES (if applicable)
There might be a limited supply of our products. We have made
every effort to show the colors and images of our products as
accurately as possible in the store. We cannot guarantee that

the colors displayed on your computer monitor will be
accurate. We may, but are not obligated to, restrict sales of
our products or services to specific individuals, areas, or
jurisdictions. On a case-by-case basis, we may make use of

this right. Any products or services we offer may be limited
in quantity at our discretion. At our sole discretion, we

reserve the right to alter any product descriptions or pricing
at any time. Any product may be discontinued at any time by

us. Where prohibited, any offer for a product or service made
on this website is null and void. We do not guarantee that any

products, services, information, or other material you
purchase or obtain will meet your expectations in terms of
quality, nor do we guarantee that any errors in the Service
will be fixed. Note that products sold on this site are

purchased from third-party/ other vendors. 



Information Regarding Account and Billing
Any order you place with us may be rejected by us at any time.
We reserve the right to limit or cancel the number of items

purchased per person, household, or order at any time. Orders
made with the same credit card, by the same customer account,
or with the same billing or shipping address may be subject to

these restrictions. We may attempt to contact the e-mail
address, billing address, or phone number provided at the time

the order was placed if we modify or cancel an order. We
reserve the right to restrict or prohibit orders that appear
to be placed by dealers, resellers, or distributors in our

sole judgment. For every purchase you make at our store, you
agree to provide accurate, complete, and up-to-date account
and purchase information. In order for us to complete your

transactions and get in touch with you as necessary, you agree
to promptly update your account and other information, such as
your email address, credit card numbers, and expiration dates.
Our straightforward return and refund policy are as follows:
Until further notice, we are unable to provide any returns or

refunds.

PERSONAL INFORMATION 
Our Privacy Policy governs the personal information you
provide to the store. to see our Privacy Statement.

UTILES PROHIBITED
You are not permitted to use the website or its content: 1)

for any illegal reason; ( 2) to get others to do or take part
in illegal activities; ( 3) to break any international,

federal, state, or local laws or regulations; ( 4) to infringe
on our intellectual property rights or others' intellectual

property rights; 5) to harass, abuse, harm, defame, disparage,
intimidate, or discriminate on the basis of gender, sexual
orientation, religion, ethnicity, age, national origin,
disability, or other characteristics; ( 6) to provide

misleading or false information; 7) to upload or transmit
viruses or any other type of malicious code that can or will
be used to disrupt the Service, any related website, other
websites, or the Internet; ( 8) to gather or monitor other
people's personal information; i) spam, phishing, pharm,
pretext, crawl, or scrape; ( 9) for any immoral or obscene
purpose; or (10) to disrupt or circumvent the Service's

security features or those of other websites, the Internet, or
related websites. If you violate any of the prohibited uses,
we reserve the right to terminate your use of the Service or

any related website.



LIMITATION ON WARRANTIES; LIMITATION OF LIABILITY 
We do not pledge that your use of our service will be error-

free, timely, secure, or uninterrupted. The accuracy or
dependability of the outcomes that may be obtained from using
the service is not guaranteed by us. You acknowledge that we
reserve the right to discontinue or temporarily suspend the

service at any time without prior notice to you. You
explicitly acknowledge that you are solely responsible for
your use of the service or inability to use it. Except as
otherwise specified by us, the service and all products and
services offered to you through it are provided "as is" and
"as available" for your use without any representations,
warranties, or conditions of any kind, either express or
implied. This includes any and all implied warranties or

conditions of merchantability, merchantable quality, fitness
for a particular purpose, durability, title, and non-

infringement. If you use the service or any product procured
through the service, or for any other claim related in any way
to your use of the service or any product, including, but not
limited to, any errors or omissions in any content, or any

loss or damage of any kind incurred as a result of the use of
the service or any content (or product) posted, transmitted,
or otherwise made available via the Service, Gift In A Box,

our company members. Our liability will be none to the
greatest extent permitted by law in states and jurisdictions

where the exclusion or limitation of liability for
consequential or incidental damages is prohibited. Uses of our
products are subject to the hands of the consumer, we Gift In
A Box are NOT responsible for the uses and effects of our

products. 
CHANGES TO THE TERMS OF SERVICE 

On this page, you can always check the most recent version of
the Terms of Service. We reserve the right to post updates and
modifications to these Terms of Service on our website at any
time at our sole discretion. It is your responsibility to

regularly check our website for updates. After any changes to
these Terms of Service have been posted, your continued use of
our website or access to the Service is considered acceptance

of those changes.
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